

Kern River Parkway Committee

2/6/10

P.O. Box 1861 • Bakersfield, CA 93303:

PO Box 100

Sacramento, Ca. 95812-0100

From: Richard Oneil

PO Box 1861

Bakersfield, Ca 93301

Dear Board Members;

The Kern River Parkway Committee would like to ask the SWRCB to agree that the Kern River water is unappropriated.

The City of Bakersfield Water Dept. is the more qualified to maintain and distribute this water to the citizens, businesses, and farmers of this area. The City owns most of the riverbed, canals and basins to use for recharging and distributing our water cleanly and efficiently.

Thank you very much.

Richard ONeil